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I am a retired teacher in rural Coos County and strongly oppose this bill. Voting by 

mail makes it easier to vote and is safe and secure. There is no reason to change 

what is working. It helps younger folks with jobs and families to have the freedom, our 

right, to vote. There is virtually not fraud. There is no reason to repeal Oregon's vote 

by mail.   


